
Chicago Cosmetic Surgery

Dr. Byun in Media

Philippine American
Foundation for the Homeless, 1999
In August of 1999, Ruth Kern, a patient of Dr. Byun’s and the author of several national 
bestselling books on etiquette, asked Dr. Byun if he would participate as a judge in the 
Fifth Annual Phillipine American Foundation for the Homeless dinner ball and fash-
ion show. Dr. Byun was thrilled and pleased to have participated in such a magnificent 
evening. You can visit Mrs. Kern’s website at www.modernetiquette.com. Mrs. Kern 
was very pleased to be a patient of Dr. Byun’s and very satisfied with the results of her 
surgery. See for yourself!


